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Phase 3 Continues! Segment 4 construction starting soon! 

On Monday October 28th, 2024, area residents will see the ongoing transformation of the public space under the 
Metrorail tracks. Early construction activities will commence on Segment 4 which is located along US-1 between 
SW 27th Avenue and SW 37th Avenue (Douglas Road).  

• Survey Services  
• Tree Tagging 
• Installation of Tree Protection barriers 
• Installation of Site Protection fences 
• Installation of Project Signs  
• Establishment of Laydown Yards  
• Clearing & Grubbing (associated only with the items above)  

 
This will be followed in coming weeks by installation of drainage and underground utilities. 
As the project moves forward, the Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) and Friends of The 
Underline will keep the community updated. Once completed, The Underline will bring a vibrant mix of activities 
and green spaces that everyone can enjoy. 

 
CONTACT US: For questions or additional information, please email TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call 
Gianno Feoli | GFeoli@cgasolutions.com | (305) 747.7455 or visit: miamidade.gov/TheUnderline 


